
All-in on Mail-in
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Date: March 23, 2020
 Contact: Greg Haas, Chairman
  
JC Democratic Caucus Moved to Mail-in Only  

Buffalo– In light of increasing COVID-19 cases and public health
measures, the Johnson County Democratic Party, with guidance
from  the  Wyoming  Democratic  Party  (WDP),  has  adjusted  its
presidential preference caucus to mail-in voting only.

“Adjusting to an all mail-in balloting process provides Johnson
County voters with the opportunity to participate in the caucus
while ensuring we’re doing our part in the fight against the
spread of COVID-19.”

Voters who registered with the County Clerk between March 11 and
March 20, 2020 will automatically be sent a ballot in the mail,
at the mailing address reflected on their voter registration.
All voters must have been registered as Wyoming Democrats by
March  20  to  receive  a  ballot  and  participate  in  the
caucus.   Two rounds of ballots were previously mailed; voters
who previously received ballots but are unable to use or locate
them can request a new ballot no later than March 31, 2020 via
the form linked at www.wyodems.org/2020caucus

  Returned ballots must be received via mail by WDP no later
than April 17, 2020.
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